JUn 20 1988
In Reply Refer To:

Dorkets: 50-445
50-446

U Electric
‘TIN: W. G. Counsil
Execn*ive Vice President
4)C North COlive Street, Lock Box 81
D:]llas, Texas 75201
Ge tlemen:

Thank you for your letter (TXX-88492) dated June 6, 1988, in
response to ¢.* questions on NAMCO switch qualification and actions
required by IE Bulletin 78-04. We have no further gquestions at
this time and will complete our review of your corrective action

during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

R. F. Warnick, Assistant Dircctor

for Inspection Programs
Comanche Peak Project Division
Office of Special Projects
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUN 20 1988




